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Due to the instability of power, water, and connectivity at all the Guam Housing and Urban Renewal offices, ongoing 

repairs, and for the health and safety of the clients and staff, GHURA will resume limited operations on Monday, June 

5, 2023, as follows: 

 

• GHURA Main Office and Guma Trankilidat:  Will be open from Monday to Friday, 8:00a.m.-5:00p.m. Staff will 

continue to contact all Section 8 clients to reschedule appointments that were scheduled from May 22 to June 2, 2023. 

Any documents requiring submission during those dates will be provided new submission dates.   

 

• Public Housing site offices at AMPS 1, 2, 3, and 4:  Will remain closed due to no power and/or water.  However, 

as utilities and connectivity allow, staff will continue to contact all Public Housing clients to reschedule appointments 

that were scheduled from May 22 to June 2, 2023. Any documents requiring submission during those dates will be 

provided new submission dates. Staff will continue to conduct door-to-door damage assessments and debris removal.   

 

• All families under the Section 8 and Public Housing programs that were displaced by Typhoon Mawar are 

encouraged to call GHURA at phone number (671) 475-1330, or to visit our Sinajana Main Office, to seek assistance 

that they may be eligible to receive.   

 

Everyone’s cooperation, patience, and understanding during this typhoon recovery period is greatly appreciated. GHURA 

continues to be committed to its mission of strengthening families and building communities one family at a time.  
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